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COLUMBUS CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT 
Georgia’s First Consolidated Government 

 

 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
PURCHASING DIVISION  100 TENTH STREET, P. O. BOX 1340 

      COLUMBUS, GEORGIA 31902-1340 

      706-653-4105, FAX 706-653-4109 

April 13, 2018 

 

ADDENDUM: NUMBER ONE 

 

       SUBJECT: RFB No. 18-0052 

Service Contract for Various Types of Engines (Annual Contract) 

 

 
  Acknowledgment of receipt of each Addendum must be included with sealed proposal.  Initial and 

include a copy of each Addendum with proposal. 

 

 INITIAL: _____________________ COMPANY NAME: __________________________   

 

VENDORS ARE INFORMED THAT THE REFERENCED BID IS HEREBY MODIFIED, 

CORRECTED OR SUPPLEMENTED AS SPECIFIED, DESCRIBED AND SET FORTH IN THIS 

ADDENDUM. 

 

Bid due date remains: May 9, 2018, no later than 2:30 PM EST. 

 

City’s responses to the following submitted question(s): 

 

1. Question: “All engine rebuild require the use of OE/Genuine parts, can an aftermarket rebuilder that 

meets OE specs, such as Reviva, be used?” 

 

Answer: Yes, as long as it meets the one (1) year engine warranty. 

 

 

2. Question: “If parts supplied that meets or exceeds OE specifications be used?” 

 

Answer: Yes. 

 

 
 

Andrea J. McCorvey        

Purchasing Division Manager  

 

 

 

 


